
HAPPY TEACHER APPRECIATION WEEK FROM THE LEWIS CENTER FOR EDUCATIONAL RESEARCH!
At the Lewis Center for Educational Research, we know the value of a great teacher.  In the photo above, Matthew Huffine, a tremendous teacher 
who serves as the science coordinator at our Academy for Academic Excellence Middle and High School in Apple Valley, CA, works with a student to 
understand the ecology of the Mojave River.  Matthew has taught about the Tui Chub fish that are native to the river and worked with his students 
to repopulate portions of the river that had been ravaged by fire with local plants.  During Teacher Appreciation Week, and every week, we salute 
each of our teachers who teach lessons that not only help students master curriculum, but also show our kids how to be better citizens.


